
 

 

Students hoping to participate in 

After School FTC robotics next year 

Must attend the 

 FTC robotics boot camp/Tryout 

 Date: Saturday, April 27th 
 Time: 9:00 - 4:00 
 Location: Ninth Grade Center Cafeteria 
 Who: Students who would like to participate in FTC 

next school year (starting Fall 2019) and your parents 
for the last hour 

 Contact: ftcboard@googlegroups.com  

 

Boot Camp is the selection process for places on next year’s FTC 

After School Competition Teams. We are scheduling it prior to summer 

to allow the new team members to begin their preparation for the fast-

moving schedule, and so they may alter their course schedules if they 

would like to take the robotics courses instead. Parents please plan on 

attending the last hour so we can discuss time commitments with you.  

 Students are expected to participate for the FULL season and attend 

all meetings. 

 Parents are expected to volunteer for at least 10 hours with the team. 
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